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AI Integrators Council Applauds the Release of President Trump’s AI Action Plan 
Council looks forward to working with the Trump Administration on implementation of AI 

Action Plan   
 
 
WASHINGTON, DC, July 23, 2025 – The AI Integrators Council (AIIC) applauds the 
release of President Trump’s AI Action Plan, and the Administration’s efforts to provide 
regulatory clarity for artificial intelligence technologies.  
 
The AIIC appreciates the Administration’s focus on fostering American innovation and 
ensuring the United States maintains its global leadership in AI. The Council believes 
that clear, consistent, regulatory frameworks that distinctly recognize all the roles in the 
AI value chain are essential for promoting responsible AI development, integration, and 
deployment.  
 
“This AI Action Plan represents a critical step towards achieving responsible and safe 
AI, and the AIIC looks forward to collaborating with the Administration to ensure AI 
Integrators are properly recognized throughout its implementation,” said Wes 
McClelland, Executive Director, AI Integrators Council. 
 
The AIIC serves as the primary voice for leading companies working to integrate 
artificial intelligence into systems, platforms, and applications. The Council is made up 
of leading AI companies including Alteryx, Atlassian, Box, Cognizant, Docusign, 
Peraton, SAIC, Salesforce, and Twilio. Additional information on the Council can be 
found at AIIntegratorsCouncil.com  
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